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April 13, 2021 
 
 
Re: San Luis Project, Permit No. M-1988-112, Acreage Reduction Request AR-5, Notice of Decision  
 
Dear Party and / or Interested Person: 
 
On April 13, 2021 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety issued its decision to approve the above 
listed permit action for the San Luis Project, Permit No. M-1988-112.  This decision results in a new Permit 
Acreage of 428.22 Acres.   
 
If you have any questions, concerns or require additional information please don’t hesitate to contact me at 
the Division’s Grand Junction Field Office, by phone at 303-866-3567 Ext. 8187 or by email at 
lucas.west@state.co.us.   
 
Sincerely,  

 
Lucas West 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
Cc: Travis Marshall, Senior Environmental Protection Specialist 
 Russ Means, Active Mines Program Director, Minerals Program 
 
Ec: John McClure, McClure & Eggleston, LLC 
 Edwin Lobato 
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